
ATTENTION ALL TEAMS PLAYING AT GRAPEVINE FIELDHOUSE: 
 
In an effort to better manage the facility temperature during the unprecedented heat being experienced 
throughout the country, please note the follow changes in the Grapevine Fieldhouse entry and 
departure during the PrimeTime Nationals: 
 

• No entry or departure will be available from the outside entry on the East side of the Facility, as 
has been used for prior events. 
 

• Entry is limited to the Mall entry to the facility. 
 

• The best access to the facility will be from the North Side of the Mall, marked as Entry #3, on 
the North side of the Mall.  
 

• Once you enter the Mall from Entry #3, the Facility entry will be on your left as you enter the 
Mall.  There will be signage and stanchions directing you to the facility entrance. 
 

• The admission table will be located at this entrance. 
 

• The exit from the facility will be the same as the entry detailed above. 
 

• We suggest you park on the North Side of the Mall.  This would be to your right and around 
the corner of the Mall as you face the East Entrance, which is closed for this event. Parking 
elsewhere will require a longer walk to the facility. 
 

Thank you for participating in the PrimeTime National Basketball Championship and we wish you, your 
athletes, and families a great competitive experience. 

 

 


